
Peachland PAC Meeting 
Date: Dec. 11, 2020 – 8:47 am | Meeting called to order by: Leath Strench 

Meeting adjourned 9:29 am 
November Minutes Motion to Approve: Leath Strench, 1st: Alicia Cardiff 2nd: Emma Webber, All in Favour 

In Attendance 
Leath Strench – President     Parents  
Emma Webber – Vice President   Keri Firth    
Alicia Cardiff - Treasurer     Rene Fulford 
Shawna Quinn – Secretary sends regrets           
Ross Hett – Principal        
Moyra Baxter – School Trustee sends regrets  
    
 

Staff Appreciation Lunch 
The PAC budgeted $250 for the staff appreciation lunch, and came in under budget this year at $249.97, 
providing our largest event yet! All staff, teachers and bus drivers were served on Wednesday, Dec. 9. The 
PAC provided a COVD-friendly catered hot lunch consisting of ham, scalloped potatoes, mixed vegetables, a 
buttered bun, a sugar cookie, chocolate and cranberry ginger ale. Everyone was also gifted a poinsettia. The 
staff expressed gratitude for the gesture and enjoyed their comfort food. Although they were not able to sit in 
the staff room and socialize as in previous years, they socially-distanced and sat in smaller groups around the 
school. Our staff do so much for our kids and this is one way we are able to say thank you for all that they do, 
especially this year! 
 
 

Poinsettia/Winter Plant Fundraiser 
The PAC had record sales this year for our annual poinsettia fundraiser, despite the challenges of COVID 
restrictions on regular outreach strategies. We were able to raise $764 this year! 
 
 

Gaming Funds 
We have two years worth of gaming funds to spend this year. Staples if offering a pink shirt day deal for 
schools this year. With the pandemic-related challenges for all families, we felt it was fitting to buy every PLE 
student a pink shirt (including distance learners).  
 
Leath made a motion to approve $1200 to go toward the purchase of pink shirts for all students. 

First: Emma Webber 
Second: Keri Firth 
All in favour 
 

 
Treat Day 
Our holiday Treat Day will take place on Friday, December 18th. Flyers went home this week, and ordering is 
now open online, with a deadline of Wednesday, December 16th. 
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Sports Equipment 
Leath Strench will need to touch base with Dauna Hill to get the process started of assessing and ordering our 
new sports equipment, and will do so before Christmas break. 
 
 

Christmas Hampers 
Mr. Hett and the Peachland Food Bank will work together to provide 13 families from our school with 
Christmas Hampers.  Nine will be provided from the Westside Warriors and PLE and the Food Bank will fill 
the gap to ensure all 13 families will receive a hamper. 
 

Hot Lunch 
Mr. Hett is inquiring with Al Lalonde about serving hot lunch.  We understand some westside schools have 
been serving lunch for some time and we are not. 
 
 

Treasurer’s Report 
Documents provided.  
 
 

Trustee’s Report 
Moyra Baxter sends her regrets. 
 
 

Principal’s Report 
Documents provided. 
 
 

Next Meeting Date 
Feb. 12, 2020  


